Dear Parents / Carers,

It has been wonderful to welcome Year 10 back to school this week.

| have enjoyed seeing everyone and would like to ensure that as much as possible we have
clarity around the plans for moving forward during the coming weeks.

We are anticipating that work experience will go ahead this year week, commencing 12th
July. With this in mind | am writing to tell you that students in Year 10 will receive an email
from ‘Proactive Education’ over the coming days. This is our platform for Work Experience
and we shall be sending more information regarding how this will work once we are in a
position to do so.

For the time being, please feel free to use the Login information to have a look at the system
as | wanted to have this in place regardless of whether Work Experience becomes a physical

or a virtual experience.

If for any reason your child has not received a username and password, there is a helpful

function on the website www.proactiveeducation.co.uk where you can ‘ASK FRED’ - he's at

the bottom on the web page on the right as you look at the screen.

Equally, should a student lose their Login details, they can just ‘ASK FRED’ and a replacement
can be arranged.

May we take this opportunity to thank you for your support,

Kind regards,

Miss Kelly Mitchell

English Teacher and Head of Year 10 (North Campus)
Designated Mental Health Lead (North Campus)


http://www.proactiveeducation.co.uk/

